

Parliamentary Correspondence Unit 2nd Floor, Peel, NE 2 Marsham Street London SW1P 4DF

Email foi@hmpo.gsi.gov.uk
Website www.gov.uk/hm-passport-office

Name: Nick Leaton

Email: request-290921-6a67ce12@whatdotheyknow.com

Reference: FOICR 37086/15

Date 4 November 2015

Dear Mr Leaton

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your e-mail of 8 October in which you ask for the direct telephone number for the Lambeth Superintendent Registrar. Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Your question and our answer are below:

I would like the direct telephone number for the Lambeth Superintendent registrar.

We hold the information you have requested. The direct telephone number for the Superintendent Registrar in Lambeth is 0207 926 9447. Lambeth Council already have contact details for their register office published on their website, and if a caller uses these they can also request to speak to the Superintendent Registrar:

http://www.lambeth.gov.uk/places/lambeth-register-office

The Superintendent Registrar should not be used by any recipient for the purposes of direct marketing unless the organisation concerned has been registered with the Information Commissioner to process personal data for this purpose. I recognise that you are unlikely to be intending to use it for this purpose, but our reply is appearing on a public website which others may read.

I hope that this information meets your requirements. I would like to assure you that we have provided you with all relevant information that Her Majesty's Passport Office holds.

Yours sincerely

D Hjiej-Andaloussi Parliamentary Correspondence Unit



